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Dates for your Diary 

Reports out to parents – 5th July 
Parents Evening Drop in – Wednesday 10th 
July – 3.30-4.30pm 
Year 6 Bell boating – Monday 1st July 
Year 6 secondary transition day – 
Wednesday 3rd July 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

 Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We hope you are enjoying the wonderful Summer 
weather! We are excited to share that next week 
holds a special moment for your children: they will 
learn who their new teacher will be for the upcoming 
school year.  This can cause some anxiety for the 
children, but our experienced and dedicated staff will 
help support the children who did it more difficult.       
 
One very exciting piece of news about classes, is that 
we are creating a second 'Willow' for the Key Stage 2 
children.   It will operate in a way that is similar to KS1 
Willow.   To keep in the theme of trees.   The Key 
Stage 2 base will be known as 'OAK'.   
 
In addition to the excitement at school, you will also 
receive a letter informing you of your child's class 
placement for September. We understand that this is 
a time of great anticipation for both you and your 
children, and we are thrilled to embark on this new 
academic journey together. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and 
involvement in our school community. We look 
forward to a fantastic year ahead, and wish Year 6 the 
best of luck as they go to visit their new schools for 
September.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is 
at 94.3% this week. 
 
We didn’t have any classes with 100% or 99% 
this week. 
6K and 6C had the highest with 98% 
 
 
Remember: Let the office know by 9.15am if 
your child is absent from school. 
 
Even if you let the class teacher know the 
reason for absence, you MUST LET the office 
staff know. Thank you. 
 
             0121 464 4388 
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Voting Day inforMation 

WE ARE OPEN ON VOTING DAY – Thursday 4th July. 
Our school will be used as a polling station, but we have already closed for the local elections this year, so 
we are going to remain open on the 4th July. 
 

You cannot access the infant school office, as that part of the building is to be used only 
for voting.  
Do not bring your child to the infant office if they are late. 
Phone the school number and you will be told where to go if your child is late. 
 
Some changes on voting day: 

1. Year 6 will be going out on a trip all day. 
2. Year 2 children will be in the Juniors all day as they cannot access their classrooms. Please take 

them there at 8.45-8.55am. Their teachers will be there to greet them. 
3. Year 2 children will have lunch in the juniors. 
4. Collect your Year 2 child from the Junior department at the end of the day at 3.25pm. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June internet neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-
june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf 
 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf


 

 

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

What was the answer?      A-Yes                                  Answer next week… 
 
 

reaDy, steaDy, riDe 

 



 

 

 

 

y3 clothes sWaP 

Year 3 have organised a successful ‘clothes swap’ this week for parents and children. Thank you for the 
generous donations and to those of you who came along to support the children. We had a lot of quality 
clothes.  
Y2 have been looking at the impact of Fast fashion on the planet. Special thanks to Miss Loftus and the y3 
team for organising the event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents Parking 

Please do not double park around school or park or drive in any way that could potentially endanger the 
life of one of our pupils. Mrs Uredi is out every morning and is concerned, as we all are, that an accident 
could happen.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

titan olyMPians 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to all of the pupils who entered the Titan Olympics and thank you to the staff for 
arranging it and taking them. 
They were hugely successful and came second! Woohoo! 
 

eyfs oPen Day 

Here are some photographs taken at the open day in Nursery. Thank you to all of you for showing an 
interest in our fantastic nursery and to the staff for giving up their time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

y1 Visit to tWycross zoo 

The year 1 children had a great time today at the zoo. I’m sure they will be very tired and sleep well 
tonight, as will the teachers! There will be more photos on the website in the gallery soon. 
Thank you to the teachers for organising it so well. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


